
CHAIRMAN Resource 

From: bobleyse@aol.com 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, July 17, 2019 7:31 PM 
CHAIRMAN Resource 

Subject: [External_Sender] Fwd: FOIA request for INPO SER 76-84 

There is ongoing pressure to reduce plant inspections. We need to release.materials like INPO SER 76-84 to the public as the 
findings are produced. · 

Robert H. Leyse 

From: bobleyse@aol.com 
To: FOIA.Resource@nrc.gov 
Sent: 7/8/2019 9:26:56 PM Mountain Standard Time 
Subject: FOIA request for INPO SER 76-84 

I am seeking a copy of INPO SER 76-84 under the Freedom of Information Act. NRC Information Notice No. 85-86: 
Lightning Strikes at Nuclear PowerGenerating Stations references INPO SER 76-84. This discloses that NRC has INPO 
SER 76-84. This is my request under FOIA to be provided with a copy of INPO SER 76-84. I will pay expenses such a 
copying, mailing, etc. 

Robert H. Leyse 
PO Box 2850 
Sun Valley, ID 83353 

Telephone: 208-622-7740 
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